
 

 

 

Monday 19th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Staffing updates 

We have a few staffing updates to share with you this term. In nursery, Miss 

Nazari-Nouri is leaving us and will be replaced by Miss Bryan, and in Y3 Miss 

O’Donnell is leaving and Mr Corcos is joining us. Our attendance lead, Mrs 

Soloman, is also leaving at the end of this term and we also say goodbye to 

our HR Lead, Mrs Zahid. We would like to wish all the staff who are leaving us 

the best of luck for the future.  

Attendance 

Attendance is still a significant concern in school with many children missing 

out on valuable learning time. We need to improve our attendance 

significantly so that children get the most out of school. In light of this, please 

do not book holidays during term time and let us know if your child is unable to 

attend school for any reason. Dates for the academic year are on the school 

website.  

Parent Governor Position 

We still have a vacancy for a parent governor position. If you are interested in 

supporting school by attending one meeting each term, please contact the 

office and I can talk to you about this. We would love to hear your ideas on 

school improvement.  

Return to school 

Children are back in school on Thursday 5th January 2023.  

I hope you have a fabulous Christmas holiday with your families and look 

forward to seeing you back in the new year.  

Yours Sincerely 

Ms Price 

Head of School 

 

 


